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We would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                             
We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. We extend that respect to all people. 

We would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 

We have our Golden Honour Card assembly this Friday, 25 June. Unfortunately, parents are not yet able to 

attend. Please remember that due to busses running early, school finishes at 2.15pm on this day.  

School Absences: The SkoolBag absence function will be turned 

off at the start of Term 3. 

To report a student absence please use the Parent Notified 

Absences function on PAM. 

Student Reports for Semester 1 - 2021 have been released.   

• Login to PAM 

• Select you child 

• To access Semester Reports click on the ‘Assessment 

Reports’ tab 

Congratulations to all our wonderful First Communicants on celebrating this special sacrament, last 

Friday evening. It was a lovely ceremony and the children all carried out their special roles beautifully! 

Thank you to Fr Michael, Mrs Grimsted, parents and all the class teachers, who helped prepare the 

children. 



  
Dates for the Calendar 

 JUNE 2021  

Week 10 Friday 25th Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 
1.30pm GHC Assembly—Year 2 Prayer and Item 
2.15pm School Finishes of End Term 2 

 JULY 2021 TERM 3 

Week 1 Monday 12th 9.00am Term 3 Commences 

 Wednesday 14th Lunch Orders to school before 12pm 

 Thursday 15th Regional Cross Country 

 Friday 16th Division Winter Sports 
Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 

 AUGUST 2021  

Week 5 Friday 13th District Athletics—Howitt Park 

 SEPTEMBER 2021  

Week 10 Wed 15th - Fri 17th Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 

 
Items to collect and send into school 

 

EFTPOS now 

available to pay fees   

Fri:  25/6   St Brendan’s      Lakes Entrance     9.30am 
Sat:  26/6   St Brendan’s        Lakes Entrance     5.00pm 
Sun:  27/6   St Brendan’s         Lakes Entrance     9.00am 
                   St Colman’s        Orbost                  11.00am 

Tues:  29/6  St Brendan’s      Lakes Entrance    11.30am 
  Funeral Mass for Angelo Arceri 
Wed: 30/6  St Colman’s        Orbost                   9.30am 
Fri:    2/7     St Brendan’s        Lakes Entrance     9.30am 
Sat:   3/7    St Colman’s         Orbost                  5.00pm 
Sun:  4/7   St Brendan’s       Lakes Entrance    9.00am 
                 St Joseph’s         Swan Reach        11.00am 

Is your child starting Foundation in 2022? 

Foundation 2022 Enrolment Tours are now taking place.  

Book your personalised school tour and check out our new classrooms.  
Enrolment packages will be provided on the day of your tour.  

Please call the School Office on 51552712 or 

email principal@lakesent.catholic.edu.au to book. 

We have a lot of unnamed jumpers in the lost 

property. Please come in if your child has lost their 

jumper. 

mailto:principal@lakesent.catholic.du.au
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Foundation Red Paige Bull For demonstrating a growth mindset and working hard to show great progress in all 
areas. 

  Elise Mahony For always having a positive attitude and transferring her sound and word knowledge 
into her reading. 

Foundation 
Blue 

Gus Williams For fantastic focus in small group work and a positive attitude resulting in great    
progress at school. 

  Ava Corrie For transferring her knowledge and always completing work to a high standard. 

1 Red Isla Strong For displaying the skills and positive attitude of a good learner in all she does. 

1Blue Evie McMeeken For her amazing growth in reading and writing this semester. 

2 Red Leon Alwyn For his enthusiasm to learn new concepts, ideas and skills. 

2 Blue Emilia Stewart For consistently seeking high achievement and using constructive feedback to       
improve her work. 

3 Red Archer Rickman For your positive approach to all areas of your schooling and for being a superstar 
role model in the classroom. Wonderful job, Archer. 

  Ben Bodsworth For your enthusiasm to delve deep into what you are reading. You have really 
sparked a passion for books this term. Fabulous, Ben! 

3 Blue Reide Ymer For his continual effort and progress in his learning and his respectful manners     
towards others. 

  Mayson Nicholas For excellent enthusiasm, participation and confidence in his learning. Well done! 

4 Red Emmett Culpitt For his growing ability to accept challenges and review his work to ensure it is the 
best of his ability. 

  Jack Hayllar For his enthusiastic participation in class discussions, reading achievements and    
ability to get along in any team situation. 

4 Blue Leo Bassett-Albert For completing all his work to a high standard and being friendly and inclusive to 
everyone. 

  Alex Mahony For being highly engaged in all his learning and always giving 100% effort to his work 
and home reading. 

5 Red Sophie Lina For approaching  your learning with a positive attitude and completing all tasks to the 
best of your ability. You have shown continuous dedication and persistence in all 
areas. 

  Tulli McLeod For your excellent work ethic and fantastic positive attitude towards all aspects of 
school life, along with kindness and encouragement you give to others. You listen to 
feedback and apply it in all areas of your learning and you demonstrate great        
leadership qualities! 

5 Blue Izabella McAuliffe-Ashworth For displaying a mature attitude with all learning tasks by going beyond the required 
need. You set yourself high expectations and take pride in the result. Well done, Izzy! 

  Charlotte Richardson For continually working hard to achieve the goals you have set for your learning. You 
listen to feedback and implement it. Well done Charli! 

6 Red Harrsion Coventry For always being prepared to help others in need and working well in all subject areas 
trying to complete tasks to the best of his ability. 

  Poppy Richardson For working consistently well in all subject areas, always displaying excellent          
behaviour and contributing positively to all class activities. 

6 Blue Isabella Wilkie-Pitt For applying her energy into her classwork, resulting in strong classroom                 
performance. 

 Riley Jakins For continuously spreading his enthusiasm with the class, and maintaining a work 
ethic that strives to do well and improve. 

Art Izabella McAuliffe-Ashworth For always being positive, giving everything a try, and focussing to always do her best. 

  Laurena Waina For her artistic ability—she has a great eye for colour and design—and her focus on 
her work in class. 

Sport Isabella Hayllar For always having a go, trying  your hardest and overcoming physical challenges in 
sport. 

  Brooke Bodsworth For always trying your best, never giving up and having a positive approach to     
learning new sports. 

Music Kirby Voight For always having a go at new tasks and answering questions in music lessons. 

  Jade Frost For displaying the 3Rs in music class and around the school. 

Mandarin Matylda Petersen For your continual confidence to speak Mandarin phrases with clarity and accuracy in 
front of your peers. It is wonderful to see you taking risks with your language      
learning. Well done. 

  Ashita Chhabra For your ability to consistently apply new Mandarin phrases to construct accurate 
sentence structures. 

School Leaders Daniyal Kashif For always having a smile on your face and being so welcoming to everyone. You set 
an amazing example for the younger students. 

Congratulations to the following students for receiving the Golden Honour Awards for Term 2, 2021  
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Last Friday, the Events Committee held the end of term disco which had a superhero and villain  theme. We had 
class dance-offs including the teachers dance off (Mrs Young won). We also had the teachers got talent (which by 
the way Mr B is way funnier than Dan). Mike Park did soccer tricks (thankfully no one got hurt), Miss Supple 
played the clarinet, Mel and Gabby showed us their amazing makeup ‘skills’, and Mr. Hamer slid across the stage 
as superman. We also had St Brendan’s got talent with so many wonderful acts, Samuel won in Foundation, year 
one was Evie, year two was Ivy, year three was Savannah, year four was Sierra and Abby, year five was Jaxom 
and the winner in year six was Amelia. Congratulations to all the people who entered the talent show.  
The best dressed went to Jade Pedder and Lucas Rickman, but everyone looked very super good. To end the 
day we had delicious ice cream with rainbow sprinkles. Our goal was to raise $300. We raised $277.50 and we 
are going to donate it to the Starlight Foundation.The Starlight Foundation helps distract sick kids from their      
illness, they also help kids feel less anxious about hospital treatments. It also shows that kids have increased their 
sense of wellbeing.                                                                                          By Heidi Ferris and Ava Johnson 



 

 

T-BALL 

On Tuesday, 22nd of June 2021, the T-Ball team went to Lakes Secondary to com-
pete against kids from other schools. T-Ball is basically baseball, but you have to hit 
the ball off the T and there is no person behind the batter. St Brendan’s went with 
eight people, we lost the first game against the All Saints A team. Up next, we 
played Lakes Entrance Primary and we won by two runs. We played against TUBBS 
next, which was a mixture of Tambo Upper, Swan Reach, Nicholson and Nungurner. 
We beat them by four runs.  
 
Finally we were up against the All Saints B team. In that game, the scores were 
eleven to one our way. Our coach was Mrs. McGuiness and our assistant coach was 
Jenny. Unfortunately we didn’t make it into Division. Everyone in the T-Ball team had 
heaps of fun and we will all keep practising to keep on getting better.  

 
By Dominic Mahony and Henry Gavin. 



 

 

Soccer 

 
On Tuesday the 22nd of June 2021, the grade 5s and 6s played in the Winter sports. 
There were lots of sports to choose from like football, tee-ball and netball,  
but we choose soccer. We were split up into a girls team and a boys team. 
The other schools started to arrive and our senior oval was packed with other competitors. 
Our first game was with the Toorloo Arm girls team. We were all very  
nervous but the St.Brendans girls gave it their all and won the game 3 to 1. The boys 
played against the Toorloo Arm [TAPS] boys team they also won 2 to 0.  
 
The St Brendan’s girls and boys kept on winning every game. For the girls, the winners 
were the team that won the most games but for the boys, they had finals. Mr Bates an-
nounced that the boys were through to the finals. While the girls played their last game. 
Both St. Brendan's teams made it to the next round and we were all so happy that we 
were going to Bairnsdale to compete in the Division Level. On behalf of all the soccer kids 
we would like to thank Mr Bates for organising the event and to Miss Witherow and Mike 
Park for coaching. Also, thank you to the umpires and all the other competitors. We had an 
enjoyable day and it was all thanks to them. 

 
By Poppy Richardson and Eve Hamer 



 

 

Football 

                          By- Riley J and Amelia M 

 
On Tuesday, 22nd of June, a majority of the Year Five and Six students from our school played 
their hearts out whilst representing our school in four different sports; netball, teeball, soccer 
and AFL/football. Well done to all of those who participated and a special well done and       
congratulations to all those on the STB soccer and football teams. Everyone played great games 
and the soccer and football teams have made it through to the next level, in Bairnsdale. All of 
the participants in the footy team played amazingly and the teachers are so proud of               
everyone.  In football, St Brendan’s won every game. The opposition didn’t score a single point 
on the football team and we won by about 30 pts every game. In the last game against Toorloo 
Arm, our team was up for a challenge as Toorloo Arm hadn’t lost a game and had two extra 
players, however we came out victorious, 36 to zero. All of the games were tough, but with  
support from everyone and some great scores, the team came out undefeated.  A special thank 
you to Mr B, Mr Clarke and Dan for coaching the football team to victory and also to Mr Bates, 
Mrs W/H, Kylie, Fiona, Mike, Miss Witherow and Jenny for coaching and supporting the sports 
teams and making this day possible.  The day was great and everyone had a good time. 



 

 

 

Netball 

By Shayla Lazzarotto and Kaitlin Dorling 
 

On Tuesday the 22nd of June, the grade five and six students played winter sports, the 
sports you could choose to play were netball, soccer, football and T-Ball. We (Shayla and 
Kaitlin) both competed in netball, it took place at the Lakes Entrance Recreation Reserve. 
St. Brendans had two netball teams, A-Team and B-Team. The B-Team won three out of 
four games and the A-Team won three out of five games, but the scores were very close. 
Our teams didn't make it through but we all tried our best and had a fun and enjoyable day. 
On behalf of all the netballers, we would like to give a big thank you to Mrs H for coaching, 
and Kylie and Fiona for being there and helping us throughout the day. 



Winter Sport Champions 

We were blessed with good weather for this year’s Winter Sports Carnival. Our teams competed in netball and     

football at the Lakes Entrance Football/Netball grounds, in T-ball at the Lakes Secondary College and soccer at St 

Brendan’s. Our students competed with the sportsmanship, enthusiasm and teamwork we want of them. In general, 

we could not have been more impressed with their approach to the day. All year five and six students were            

outstanding leaders and role models. They worked together and it was a joy to share in their success. Both our girl’s 

and boy’s soccer teams go through to the next round after being undefeated. Our football team also advances after 

playing off in the last game (final) with two less players than the opposition and finishing on top. Well done,        

everyone! 

Mr Hamer  

By Beau Seckold  

Winter Sports 

 
On 22nd of June it was 
Winter sports. Most of 
the 5 & 6 students were 
going to represent the 
school in 4 different 
sports - T-ball, soccer, 
football & netball. I 
played netball. We 
were all up for the 
game ahead. It was the 
first game for the B 
team. We were all in 
our places on the court. 
We all worked hard to 
get the ball to a goal. I 
was in the goal ring. 
When I had the ball in 
my hand, I went up to 
the ring and it went in. 
Then I shot 4 more 
goals and we won the 
game.  
We played another 
school, but this school 
was really good. They 
beat us but that was 
alright because we won 
the next few games. 
Mrs W brought a big 
tub of lollies and we got 
to have some. They 
were delicious. Also, 
we got chips because 
Sienna’s mum brought 
them. Thank you.  
We then went to watch 
the football and we got 
front row seats because 
no one else was there. 
We all relaxed and 
watched and played 
some games. When we 
all got back on the bus 
we were all very proud 
of ourselves. 
By Lucy Hawkins 

Winter Sports - Soccer 

By Jai Hanckel 
Winter sports was a great experience. I participated in soccer on St Brendan's 
Primary School oval, I was the goalkeeper in every game.  
The first game we played was at 9:40 against Toorloo Arm on pitch 2. The 
game went for 20 minutes and every half was 10 minutes long. When we played 
them, we won 2-0.  
Every now and then we had to wait for our game to begin. We sat down and 
waited 1 hour and 20 minutes until our second game. As we waited we ate and 
watched others play while cheering them on.   
At 11:00 we played our next game and we had to verse New Saints on pitch 2. 
We won 5-0.  
Our last game was at 12:30 and we played a great team. We stepped on to the 
pitch with a serious attitude because we knew it was going to be a tough game. 
The whistle blew and we played well for 20 minutes. The score was 5-1.  
 
I felt really proud to represent St Brendan’s because we showed great team 
spirit and leadership. At the end of the day we were so excited we jumped for 
joy as we walked to the classroom to share our news with the other students.  
 
The soccer team will be advancing to the next round in Bairnsdale. 

AFL Winter Sports                                 By Lachie & Connor 

On Tuesday, 22nd of June the 5s & 6s competed in Winter Sports and we 
all had to decide which out of the 4 sports to do. They were T-ball, netball, 
soccer & AFL.  
Connor, Lachie, Tayte, Sadie, Harrison.W, Dion & Kye in the year 5 class 
participated in AFL. Xavier, Jade, Harley, Leroy, Amelia, Harrison.B & Issac 
in the year 6 class participated in AFL with the year 5s.    
The netball and AFL students all travelled by bus together to the L.N.F.C 
at 9:05 in the morning from school. We played 4 games against L.E.P.S,   
Orbost, Toorloo & Metung. However, the match between us and Orbost  
didn’t count because Orbost had 2 schools together. We won all of our 
matches including the finals and every team we played ended up with 0 
points and 0 goals even in the finals. The first game was against L.E.P.S. 
The scores were, St Brendan's 56, L.E.P.S 0. We won that game, then the 
second game was against Orbost. The scores were St Brendan’s 36, Orbost 
0. We also won that game. We also won the next game which meant we were 
in the finals. It was St Brendan’s versus Toorloo Arm PS. The scores were 
0 for Toorloo to 36 for St Brendan’s. 
We had a great time and would like to say thank you to Mr B and Dan for 
coaching us.      



 

First Holy Communion: 

 
On Friday the 18th of June, year 4-6 made their First Holy Communion in 
our church. We entered the church behind Father Michael before kneeling 
at the altar. All of the candidates looked amazing in their outfits. It was such 
a special night for everyone. Before we received the bread we did jobs like 
reading and carrying special things down the aisle. While receiving the 
Body of Christ our family followed us to Father Michael, they either          
received the bread with us or got a blessing. We ended happily with a nice 
song. We got certificates and a photo. 

 
From Lucy H & Lily M 

 
Congratulations to all the students who made their                                   

First Holy Communion: 
Tayah A, Lily M, Blake D, Charlotte R, Lucy H, Paige B, Sienna D,            
Jordan L, Mia H, Sierra L, Yvan C, Aila F. 



Year 5 celebrating NAIDOC week 



East Gippsland Performing Arts Eisteddfod     
By Kaitlin Dorling 

The East Gippsland Performing Arts Eisteddfod took place last 

Friday, Saturday, and Sunday, and was held at Forge Creek 

theatre in Bairnsdale.  I competed in an under 16s troupe 

(which is a group of dancers) on Sunday. Our troupe has nine 

girls in it, and we dance for Bold Dance and Arts. There were 

seven other troupes in our section who we competed 

against. Our troupe came 3rd! Which is very good for our first 

competition this year.  

 

The adjudicator who judged the Eisteddfod was called       

Benjamin Cure, he was born and raised in Melbourne and has 

had full scholarships at The Edge Performers School, and the 

Space Dance and Arts Centre. He is a choreographer with a 

history of choreographing for music videos, international 

conferences and industry events.  



 

Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge 
 

The Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge is now open and St Brendan’s is excited to be participating. 
The PRC application offers a range of exciting features including: 

• access to a library catalogue (including book images and blurbs) 

• a modern user-friendly interface 

• rewarding  students with badges as challenge milestones are achieved 

the option for students to mark books as a favourite, give them a star rating or complete a book       
review 
 

The Challenge is open to all Victorian children from birth to Year 10 in recognition of the importance 
of reading for literacy development. It is not a competition; but a personal challenge for children to 
read a set number of books by 17 September 2021. 

Children from Prep to Year 2 are encouraged to read or ‘experience’ 30 books with their parents and 
teachers. Children from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 books. 

All children who meet the Challenge will receive a certificate of achievement signed by the Victorian 
Premier and former Premiers. 

To read the Premier’s letter to parents, view the booklist and for more information about the           
Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge, visit: www.education.vic.gov.au/prc  

 
The Premiers Reading Challenge has an online recording system which is intended for students to   
enter their books at home.   
 

Student wishing to participate, need to send Katrina an email at: kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au 
They will then be sent their username, password and details to access the online computer system.  

 

During the winter months we allow students to arrive at 

school with a beanie, scarf, gloves or wind proof jacket 

on to fight the cold.  We require these items to be navy 

blue or black.   

Please make sure your child brings their school jumper 

to school  everyday during winter.  

ST BRENDAN’S BEANIES 

AVAILABLE FROM NICK’S 

BAIRNSDALE 

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/prc
mailto:kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au


St Brendan’s Church Bulletin Notice  

Are you searching for a relationship 
with God?  
Do you want to learn more about the 
Catholic way of life? 
Are you interested in becoming a 
Catholic Christian? 
If so, you’re invited to Come & See in 

our Parish, August 2021. 

For more information please contact 

Joan Micah 0431 438 034 



QR codes will be           

required to be used by: 

 • all parents, guardians and carers 

who enter buildings or facilities 

when on the school site  

• all other visitors, including contractors and volun-

teers.  

 

All visitors and parents must check-in using the QR 

code system even if they are visiting for less than 15 

minutes. 

 

 

 

 

Visitors, volunteers and contractors must also sign in 

and out at the office with the Vpass system.                                                          

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

VOLUNTEERS  

NEEDED                           
St Brendan's Parish offers catering of a 

light  luncheon or afternoon tea to    
bereaved families  following a Requiem 

Mass or Prayer Service. 

Over the years families and teaching 
staff from St Brendan's school        

community have assisted us with   
preparation of sandwiches, serving on 

the day or baking a slice/cake.  
 

The catering list needs to be updated as 
some of the families and teachers who 

have generously volunteered in the past 
have now left our school.  

 
We would only call on the school    

community for very large funerals.  
 

We would be delighted to hear from you 
if you would like to help out. 

Please contact :-  Margaret Berlingeri 
0487654521/Margaret East 

0400927419 
 



St Brendan’s Op Shop has second hand school    
uniform available. Winter uniform in stock. 

Lots of winter 
skirts, blouses 
and jackets. 
Open 10am-2pm    
Tuesday, Wednesday 
& Thursday. 




